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The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of the City ofSmiths Grove
was held on June 27, 7:30 p. m. at the county fire station, Main & Laurel
Streets in Smiths Grove, Ky. Those present were Carolyn Harlin, Charles
Cowles, and Leland Anderson. -

Mrs. Harlin called the meeting to order. The minutes of the previous
meeting were read and approved. The Clerk gave the treasurer's reports.

Committee reports were called for by Mrs. Harlin.

Cemetery: Mrs Harlin reported the annual bills of $10.00 have been
sent out. s *

Fire Dept: Mr. Wingfield reported that the fire truck needed to be
driven at least twice a week, Arrangemeqts for it to be driven were
made, : ,

Police: Mr. Cowles reported that the City needed a policeman. Mr. Cowles

moved, Mr. Anderson seconded, that the Board hire Mr. Jesse Watt at a

salary of $250 per month and $100 car expesses. The motion carried. Mrs.

Harlin directed the clerk to have the police phone dixconnected from

David Dodds old apartment and have it transferred to Mr. Watt's home.

Water Dept: Mrs. Anderson reported things were going well. Mrs. Harlin
read the water department financial report. The new water rates
will go into effect the first of July.

Streets: Mrs. Harlin announced that Richardson would be paved form one
end to the other. The letters to the street residents concerning
the paving have been mailed., Mrs. Harlin read a letter from the

Department of Transportation stating that Smiths Grove would recieve

approximately $1,818.00 as a supplement to Municipal Aid for damaged

streets, It will be available July 1.

The Clerk Announced that the Occupational License: Notices have been
mailed.

Mrs. Harlin read a letter concerning the Local Government Issues Conference.
Mrs. Harlin moved, and Mr. Anderson seconded, that if Mr. Appling could
attend, the City would pay the $25.00 registration fee.

It was reported there had been some confusion over the loaning of water
department equipment. Mr. Cowles moved, Mr. Anderson seconded, that no
equipment from the water department be loaned to anyone except the fire
department.

Mrs. Harlin reported the Kentucky Municipal League had developed their
own low cost workman's comp insurance. But we must join with annual dues
of $100.00 in order tc qualify. It. was decided that Mrs. Harlin would
check on the rates and see if it was feasible.

Mrs. Harlin handed out the zoning ordinance now in existence for the City.

A bill from the Park City Daily News for 199.44 was presented. This
included much of the publishing of notices for Revenue Sharing and
Community Developments Hearings. Mr. Cowles moved, Mr. Anderson Seconded,
that we pay the bill. The motion carried.

Mrs. Harlin brought up the City's need for a good copuing machine. Sue
Edwards explained some of the information that had already been obtained
about different types of copiers. Mr. Cowles moved, Mrs Harlin seconded,
that Mrs. Harlin and the clerk be authorized to buy a copier for the City.

The Motion carried.
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The meeting was adjourned.
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